
For more information about Coronavirus (COVID-19), 
please visit health.gov.au

If you have experienced a fever, cough, 
sore throat, shortness of breath or 
travelled overseas in the past month, 
please do not enter this facility.

Attention

Visit www.andra.com.au/latest-news/covid-19-information/

https://www.andra.com.au/latest-news/covid-19-information/



